
Sergeant Kiefer graduated from the FBI National Academy on
December 8th, and is the 5th CSPD supervisor to have the
privilege to attend the FBI National Academy in Quantico,
Virginia.

Lt. McKeown graduated from the Pennsylvania State Police
Leadership Development Class on November 4th as one of only
a few local law enforcement leaders selected to join their State
Police Supervisor counterparts in the rigorous course of
instruction. 

Sergeant John Kiefer (left) and Lt. Brian McKeown (right), pictured
with Mayor Baumgarten and Chief Truver, were recognized at the
Council meeting of December 12, 2022. Congratulations to them

both!



 

Senator Jim Brewster will be holding Castle Shannon Office Hours
on the Third Monday of every month from 10:00am-2:00pm.

Senator Brewster looks forward to representing Castle Shannon
and its residents!

January 2023

Shannon News 
Castle Shannon Borough Monthly News and Updates 

A New Communication Platform
We’re so happy to begin the year with a new way to

communicate with our residents in Castle Shannon! Our
hope is to reach as many people about our news and

updates as possible, and this electronic form will help us
achieve that. Keep an eye out every month and subscribe

at the email address down below!

Borough News

CSYA Updates

2023 Updates
Both the 2023 Budget for the Borough and the 2023 Waste Management

trash collection and Recycling Schedule can be found at:
https://borough.castle-shannon.pa.us/news

Subscribe to the Newsletter Now!
Email us at csboro@csboro.org

Spring 2023 signups begin on January 1st! Please visit the
CSYA website at www.castleshannonsports.com for more

information and to sign up for the Spring season.

http://www.castleshannonsports.com/


Shannon News 
January 2023

Evening Book Discussion on “The Kommandant’s Girl” by Pam Jenoff
- Monday, January 9th - 6:30pm
Crafternoon & Crafterdark - Wednesday, January 18th - 1:30-3:30pm
& 6:30-8:30pm
Maintaining Brightness and Balance in the Winter Months - Tuesday,
January 24th - 7:00-8:00pm
 Cook the Book Discussion - Wednesday, January 25th - 6:00-7:30pm
 Bingo for Adults - Friday, January 27th - 11:00am

Library Events

Adult Programs

Children's Programs

All ages are welcome to participate in our Winter
Reading Challenge. Complete a bingo line for a

chance to win a local business gift card. The more
lines you complete the more chances you have!

Across, down, and diagonal count! Work by yourself
or with your family. 

Please turn your card in by March 3rd. The Bingo
Card can be found at

https://castleshannonlibrary.org/

Weekly Programs

Bookworm Babies - Mondays at 11:00am - January 30th through
March 27th
Time for Tots - Wednesdays at 11:00am - February 1st through
March 29th
Preschool Storytime - Thursdays at 11:00am - February 2nd
through March 30th
Crafterschool - Mondays at 3:45pm - January 30th through March
27th
Game On! - Thursdays at 3:45pm - February 2nd through March
30th

Special Programs

Open Play - Ages 0-5 - 11:00am on January 9, 11, 12, 23, 25, and 26
Lego Club - Ages 5-12 - 3:45pm on the First Friday of every month!
January 6th, February 3rd, and March 3rd
Candy Bar Bingo - All Ages - 6:00pm on February 7th
Shamrock Shake Dance Party - Ages 2-10 - 3:45pm on March 17th
Board in the Library - All Ages - 6:00pm on the last Tuesday of
every month! January 31st, February 28th, and March 28th

Little Free Pantry

The Little Free Pantry at
the Library is now open!
Please check it out if you

may need any general
pantry items or make a

donation if you have
something extra! Located
at the back of the library. 
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